
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given on behalf of the Williamsfield Public Library District Board 
of Trustees that a Public Hearing and a Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees 
will be held for the purpose of adopting the 2024 Tax Levy.  
 
The Public Hearing and the Special Meeting are both scheduled to be held on 
Monday, December 16, 2024. The Public Hearing will be held at 6:15 p.m. with 
the Special Meeting of the Williamsfield Public Library District Board of Trustees 
to follow at 6:30 p.m. 
  
 
 
 

Kelly Goodin, Director 
Williamsfield Public Library District 

November 25, 2024 
 


